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June 20, 2024 
 
 
Marcy Brossman 
Cheyenne County 
P.O. Box 567 
Cheyenne Wells, CO  80810 
 
 RE: Mattics Pit, Permit No. M-2021-044, Approval of Extension to Complete 

Corrective Actions  
 
Dear Ms. Brossman:  
 
On June 20, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the corrective action date for the problems cited in the May 24, 2024 inspection report.  
Per your request, the Division will extend the deadline to complete the corrective actions from 
June 24, 2024 to July 24, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8126, or by 
email at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Amy Eschberger, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 
 


